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We had our last two buses inspected on 12-14-2021. Both buses passed, so now all of 
our buses are inspected and ready for 2nd semester.

Our mechanics been working on the buses trying to get them maintained and winter 
ready.  Torn seats are being repaired and drivers are watching for any other defects that may 
arise on a daily basis so the mechanics can keep up on the repairs.

Our mechanics have also been busy sanding around all buildings. With the winter they been 
coming in early to check the roads and weather. 

Our driver’s been busy keeping track of the students on their buses trying to be careful 
not to lose any of the little ones.  They been busy cleaning their buses keeping them sprayed 
and sanitized. There are masks on every bus in case the kids forget theirs.

We have still have two riders that help out on the bus both in the morning and after 
school and this has been a big help.  It has cut down on the write ups and the bullying.

 We had a total of 36 activity trips for the month of January 2022 and we had 14 write 
ups and 3 removals for this month


